
    

                                                                         Newsletter July 24th 2020 

 

It’s been quite a term but your children have been wonderful 

and we would like to thank you all for your support during this 

challenging time.  Despite everything, we have managed to 

have a really successful Summer Term, and are confident 

about coming back in September to give your children a 

wonderful Playgroup experience.  We close at the end of 

tomorrow, 24th July, for our Summer break, and will open our 

doors again on Wednesday 2nd September.  We wish you all a 

restful and safe summer.  

 

We have a few further thank yous.  We now have the final 

funds from Sandi McLeod’s amazing Radcliffe Doorstep 

Portraits project – an astounding £1,286!  Our immediate plans 

are to use the money to purchase lots of craft resources for 

the new school year and a play castle complete with figurines 

(our old one fell apart).  There will still be some money left over 

and so watch this space in September to see what else we buy.  

It will certainly be put to good use – it is lovely to have the 

funds to be able to buy some really special resources. 

 

We have some Goodbyes to say as well – to Alice and Heather, 

much valued members of staff, we say thank you for all you 

have contributed to Playgroup and we will miss you!  Alice had 

been at Playgroup for 6 years and Heather for 2 years.  We 

send them all our best wishes.  

 

If you have any questions over the summer we will be picking 

up messages so please contact us at 

rotplaygroupadmin@googlemail.com  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 
Playgroup AGM Wednesday 14th October 8pm  

Dowson Room Old Grange - please come along and 

hear about what Playgroup has been doing in the last 

year and its plans for the next. 

INSET day Friday 16th October 

Half Term – 2 weeks 19th – 30th October 

Last day before Christmas holidays – 18th December 

 

If you need 

some inspiration for activities to do with your 

children over the summer take a look at Radcliffe 

Family Playdays’ FaceBook page. Playdays sadly 

won’t be running physical sessions this year 

because of Covid-19 but will be posting its craft 

and activity ideas and will hopefully be back next 

year as usual 

www.facebook.com/RadcliffeFamilyPlaydays 
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